PLANS FOR SWEET HOME LIBRARY PROGRESSING

A meeting of the committee working for a library for Sweet Home was held Tuesday evening at the home of Mr. and Mrs. R. J. Wise.

Plans are going forward for the remodeling of the room in the city hall which will be used as the library room. Membership cards are being printed and the solicitation of members for the Library Association will begin this week end.

Membership fee will be one dollar and any one wishing to do so may give as much more as they like. Some money will be necessary to buy materials. It is expected that the labor will be donated

With the prospect of less vacation trips being made people will be turning to their books for recreation and rest, more than they have for some time, so a library in Sweet Home will fill a need which is felt more keenly now than ever.

3-17-42

WORK AFTERNOON CALLED FOR SWEET HOME LIBRARY

Saturday afternoon, or all day Saturday, April 11, if anyone would rather go in the morning, has been set as the time for putting the plywood on the walls at the Sweet Home library rooms. If any man who can nail up plywood will come over to the city hall on Saturday, any part of the day no one would have to work very long. The ladies expect to put in the joint filler and put on the paint, so this is an SOS to the men to get that plywood on so the industrious ladies can be getting at their part of the work.

There is quite a lot of work to be done on the library rooms yet but if a fair majority of those who are going to benefit by the library being established will do their part it will be a case of many hands making light work.

'Amyone wanting information on the work may see Mrs. John Russell at the New Era office. A supervisor will be in charge on Saturday.

3-9-42

More Dollars Needed For Sweet Home Library

More dollars and more names on the roll of the library association are needed to keep the work by those who become members of progressing properly. Every one solicited by the library board has been glad to give a dollar to start the project, but is is impossible for a small group of allready busy people to solicit all the folk, so everyone who would like to do their share in helping to get a library established in Sweet Home is asked to offer their dollar to card and any time an election is held to elect a new board, they will be entitled to a vote.

No obligation as to library work or management will be assumed the association.

Board members are Mrs. Jack Wise, Mrs. Esther Jones, grade school teacher, Mrs. Ivan Martin and Mrs. John Russell at the New Era. Mrs. O. J. Scott is chairman of the board but owing to illness can not be contacted.

Bring in your dollars and help to bring a place to read and readany member of the board. For this ing material to yourself and your they will receive a membership children. Special service is to be given to the children in the way of books and hours for reading to them.